Lindisfarne Methodist Parish - Pink Sheet 
Your Parish Council met on the 23rd March.  The following was discussed during the meeting:  
1. This year’s stationing process is expected to run between April and July.  Members saw some questions that were on last year’s parish profiles, though these may be different this year.  
2. Peter is working on a 4-week winter bible study on several Old Testament themes.  
3. Although our finances look good at this time, our position may weaken by the 30th June, (end of our financial year) as we have some maintenance to carry out before then.  
4. We are receiving a number of requests for Brown Bags.  Many thanks to people who bring contributions towards these.  At the first Friday Club of the year 24 children attended.  
5. The Methodist Mission Southern opened an office in the Menzies Building on the 10th March.  Peter blessed this office and a number of our parishioners attended.  
6. The Mission is also hoping to establish a Mothers’ House (for teenage mothers without support), presently looking at a house next to their Youth Transition House for this.  
7. Please note, there has been a change made to the hours hirers can use our Centre.  All functions must finish at 11.30pm with the alarm to be set at midnight.  
8. [bookmark: _GoBack]If you were at church on the 28th March, you will know that Anne Donaldson is now the Convenor for Kids Klub.  Many thanks to Amanda who previously served in this role.  
Your Parish Council next meets on Tuesday, 25th May.  
